
 
 

 
 

Winter Fayre  
Thursday 7th December  

3:15- 4:30 
 

Year One Songs for the Season  
Tuesday 12th December  

2:30pm in class  
 
 

Nursery Concert in Nursery  
Wednesday 13th December  
11:00am & 2.30pm 

 
 

Year 2 Christmas Concert  
 Thursday 14th December  

9.30 & 2.00pm 
  
 

Reception Christmas Concert  
Friday 15th December   
9.30 - 2.00pm 

 
  

End of Autumn Term 
Wednesday 20th December 

1.30pm 
 
 

Spring Term 
Wednesday 3rd January 2018 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Value of the 
Month  

    

 

 

The RRSA (Rights Respecting School 

Award) held its first Steering Group 

Meeting for this academic year and we 

were very pleased to welcome our new 

Reception Ambassadors alongside our 

current Ambassadors.  These children will 

be able to express ideas and contribute to 

the RRSA within our school. The first 

steering group meeting was very 

successful. The children felt they were 

safe in school as when we discussed Article Number 19 óChildren have the right to be protected from 

being hurtô they said ñno-one is allowed to hit themò, ñthe teachers look after themò and ñthey go to 

welfare when they have an accident.ò The ambassadors will also share their progress with the school 

Governors in the new year. 

WOW! In support of our continuous charity fundraising ethos in 
school, the children of Minet Infant and Nursery school came to school 
with spotty clothes, to support the óChildren in Needô charity. Pupils 
and staff all contributed money to support this fundraising event and all 
monies will go towards the Children in Need charity.  We are extremely 
proud of our community who are always willing to engage 
enthusiastically in such events. This year we raised over Ã500 and with 
our matched funding, we are able donate Ã1000 to children in need! 
Congratulations to everyone involved. 
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here at Minet! Beegu is having a wonderful time with us in Lavender, Orchid, Daffodil and Dan-

 

 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘŜŘ wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴ άwŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ aŀǘƘǎ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇέ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǇǊƻǳŘ ǘƻ 
ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜΦ /ǊŜŀǝƴƎ ŀ ƭƻǾŜ ƻŦ 
ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƛǎ ǇƻǘŜƴǝŀƭƭȅ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ǇƻǿŜǊŦǳƭ ǿŀȅǎ ƻŦ ƛƳǇǊƻǾƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜΣ 
ŎǊŜŀǝǾƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΦ  5ǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ aŀǘƘǎ ²ƻǊƪǎƘƻǇΣ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ 
ŎƘƛƭŘ-ƭŜŘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŀƭƭƻǿŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘǎ ǘƻ ŬƴŘ ŀƴŘ ǎƻƭǾŜ ƳŀǘƘŜƳŀǝŎŀƭ 
ǇǊƻōƭŜƳǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƎǊŀō ǘƘŜƛǊ ŀǧŜƴǝƻƴΦ  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƳƻƴǘƘ ǿŜ ŀƭǎƻ ƘƻǎǘŜŘ ŀ bǳǊǎŜǊȅ tǊƛƳŜ !ǊŜŀ /ǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ 
ǿŜǊŜ ǘƘǊƛƭƭŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ǎƘƻǿƛƴƎ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ŎƘƛƭŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻƴŎŜ ŀƎŀƛƴΦ !ǎ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿΣ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƛƳŜ ŀǊŜŀǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ 

ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘŜȅ ƭŀȅ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǳƴŘŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴϥǎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ƛƴ ŀƭƭ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŀǊŜŀǎ ƻŦ 
ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƻŦ ƭƛŦŜΥ tŜǊǎƻƴŀƭΣ {ƻŎƛŀƭ 
ŀƴŘ 9Ƴƻǝƻƴŀƭ 5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘΦ tƘȅǎƛŎŀƭ 
5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘΦ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
[ŀƴƎǳŀƎŜΦ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Congratulation to Lily, the double winners of attendance and PE class of the month!  

 

Attendance for November 2017 

Year Two achieved the highest 
attendance this month at 97%.  

Lily class had the highest 
individual class attendance at 98%  

Congratulations and keep it up! 

 .ŜŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŀ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ƎƻǾŜǊƴƻǊΣ {ŎƘƻƻƭ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊǎ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ 

ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǝƻƴ ǘƻ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ōȅ ƻũŜǊƛƴƎ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǝǾŜ 

ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǊŀƛǎŜ ǎǘŀƴŘŀǊŘǎ ŀƴŘ ƳƻƴƛǘƻǊ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎ ŜũŜŎǝǾŜƭȅΦ 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊǎ ǿƻǊƪ ŀǎ ŀ ǘŜŀƳ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ ŀ ǿƛŘŜ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ 

ōŀŎƪƎǊƻǳƴŘǎ ǘƻ ŀŘŘ ǾŀƭǳŜ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƭƛŦŜ ōȅ ƻũŜǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΣ 

ŜȄǇŜǊǝǎŜ ŀƴŘ ǝƳŜΦ ²Ŝ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǾŀŎŀƴŎȅ ǎƻΣ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ 

ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ  ŀǎƪ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƛƴ ƻŶŎŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƴ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ ǇŀŎƪΦ  

IŜǊŜ ŀǘ aƛƴŜǘ ǿŜ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǾŀƭǳŜ ǘƘŜ 
ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ƘŜƭǇŜǊǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ 
Ŏŀƴ ǎǇŀǊŜ ŀ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ƻǊ ŀƊŜǊƴƻƻƴ ŜŀŎƘ 
ǿŜŜƪ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ Ŏƭŀǎǎ 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ aǊǎ IŜŀŘ ƻǊ aǊǎ /ƭŀǊƪ 
ǿƘƻ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǘƻ ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜ ŀ ǾƛǎƛǘΦ  


